Sept. 28, 1922.

Miss Eldzabeth Stanley,

1439 Sutter St.,

San Diego, Calif.,

Dear Madam:

Replying to your letter under date of Aug. 30th, regarding collection of Indian relics which you have for disposal, wish to say that nothing has been done as yet as to the interior furnishing of the Torrey Pines Lodge, and when the time comes, the wishes of Miss Scripps will be consulted, so we would suggest that it might be advisable for you to present your proposition to her now, as she might be interested in your collection as a part of furnishings for the Lodge.

Yours very truly,

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS,

By

Executive Secretary.

MB